HOBBIES. Словообразовательные суффиксы.

To be fond of... to be proud of... stamp badge to collect collector collection coin theme thematic special to specialize specialist

A hobby is something you very much like to do in your free time, such as making models, growing roses or collecting different things.

Фонетическая зарядка:

[r]- read, read books, I prefer reading books [d] – draw, drawing pictures, I'm fond of drawing pictures [t] - take, taking photos, I'm interested in taking photos [k] - cook, cooking cakes, I enjoy cooking cakes [I] – play, playing games, I like playing different sports games.

Словообразовательные суффиксы:

write -писать collect-коллекционировать translate -переводить read -читать decorate -украшать travel -путешествовать

+-ER, OR

writer -писатель collector-коллекционер translator - переводчик reader -читатель decorator -декоратор traveller- путешественник Collect- коллекционировать celebrate – отмечать decorate – украшать

+ TION

Collection – коллекция decoration – декорация translation - перевод

Fantast-фантаст theme- тема Olymp -Олимп

+ IC

Fantastic – фантастический thematic тематический Olympic -Олимпийский

1. Some people like to dance. Sometimes they go to special clubs and dance at home. They like to go to discos. (**Dancing**)

2. They can play football or hockey, swim or run very well. People like to go to the stadium or to the sports ground. (Sports)

3. People like to sing songs. Sometimes they go to the music schools. They like to listen to songs and sing them. (**Singing**)

4. It's easy and interesting. They can have a thematic collection. (Collecting)

5. People like to spend their free time near the rivers or lakes. They often go there with their relatives or friends. (Fishing)

6. I know some people who like to watch different kinds of programmers or films on TV. (Watching TV)

Balzac was a famous French writer of great talent. However, he had a strange hobby. He liked to tell a person's character by his or her handwriting. He was very proud of his hobby. One day his friend brought him an exercise book and said: "My dear friend, I want to know what you think of this boy's character. Tell me the truth. He is not my son." Balzac was very glad to demonstrate his talent. He began to study the handwriting. After some minutes of careful studying he said:" All right, I'll tell you the truth. This boy is a bad and lazy fellow." "This is very strange," said his friend and smiled, "because this is your exercise book from when you were a boy".

- 1. Who was Balzac?
- 2. What hobby did he have?
- 3. Who brought him an exercise book? 4. What did Balzac tell about the boy's character?
- 5. Who was that boy?

Физкультминутка

Hands on the head Hands on the hips Hands on the table Hands like this Hands on the shoulders Hands up and down Hands behind the head And sit down!

Homework:

page 54-55, exercise 11, you should read and translate it, page 55, exercise 12, you should correct the sentences.